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Submission: We consider it outrageous that the Beaches developers now seek to dump their sewage/effluent into the middle of
the Catherine Hill Bay community. The proposal would destroy the attraction of the beach, and possibly be a serious health
hazard for children, who often play in the water of the creek/lagoon.





